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President’s Report 2013

Welcome and thank you to everyone (and Nick) for coming to the Annual French Bulldog Club meeting tonight.  I would like to thank Mell Greenall, our outgoing President for all she had done in helping get this club running and off the ground.  Also a big thank you to Kelly McClelland our Secretary, for her tireless work for the club.  Without these two girls there probably wouldn’t be a club so thank you.  Also, thanks to David Swift for all his help and support throughout the year.  I would also like to thank Tia McArthur and the other committee members and volunteers for their help at the Ekka, fun days and fundraisers.  Also, our first ever Queensland French Bulldog Championship and Open show  - with all this we’ve had a very busy year. But, we’ve pulled it off.  Welcome to our new members, so here’s to another great year ahead – thank you for your support.
Ian Davis
President (acting)
The French Bulldog Club of QLD
